

NHPUC 2NOV 15 AM 11:16

October 30, 2015

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Jericho Power Class I REC Certification, Certification Number REC 15-785

Ms. Howland,

As requested, please accept this letter as notification that the Jericho Wind farm was commercially online and generating electricity as of Monday, October 26, 2015. Upon receipt of this letter, we respectfully request that you certify the project as eligible to generate NH Class I RECs.

For your files, we are attaching communication with ISO-NE regarding the test power currently being produced and its eligibility for RECs. We are also including communication with James Webb, the NEPOOL GIS Administrator, indicating that he is aware of the project and is awaiting final approval from NHPUC verifying the project's NH REC Class I certification for the NEPOOL GIS system.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you,

Nate Hanson

NHanson@LSPower.com

212-547-2917